Note from the Editorial Board

Two articles dedicated to the memory of Henri Poincaré

On the 17th of July 2012 it was one hundred years from the death of the great French mathematician Henri Poincaré. On this occasion, the Editorial Board decided to reprint in this journal two of the articles that Jean Mawhin has devoted to some aspects of the great mathematician's life and work. The papers have been first published in Revue des Questions Scientifiques, and, respectively, Bulletin de la Classe des Sciences de l'Académie Royale de Belgique and are reprinted by the kind permission of the Editor in Chief, and respectively, the Secrétaire perpétuel of the Royal Academy of Belgium, to both of whom we express our deepest gratitude.